Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
Phone: (505) 298-7547  Email: albnursch@aol.com

MARCH 2023 PARENT NEWSLETTER
Dear families,
Thank you to everyone that came out for our Dr. Seuss Night! Pictures will soon be posted on the front bulletin board.  We will keep them on display until the end of April.  Then we distribute them to families.
At this time the weather can change from warm to cold through out the day.  Please keep in mind that our goal is to get in some outside play twice a day.  It is important that children dress appropriately for the weather.  During the morning hours many of our playgrounds have shaded areas that can be chilly even on a warm day.  It is recommended that children bring in at least a light weight jacket each day.  We also recommend that you label your child’s items.  This will help get found items to the right owner.
Parent conferences have been completed for children in our infant/toddler, 2’s, and 3’s class.  We do appreciate the time that families devoted to communicating with our staff.  Our collaborating on the needs and successes your children in our care allows us to provide the best care possible. 
Spring break for APS and our Pre K programs begins tomorrow and ends next Friday, March 24, 2023.  Pre K students enrolled in wrap around care are welcome to come during spring break.  If your child will not be attending during spring break, please notify our front office staff.  This notice will help us determine our staffing needs for the up coming week.  
We invite all families to visit our Instagram and Facebook page.  Our goal is to use this platform to share upcoming events and daily activities.  Please like and share our posts to invite others to learn about our school.  We have included links to both our Instagram and Facebook page for easy access.
https://instagram.com/albuquerquenurseryschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://www.facebook.com/albuquerquenurseryschool
We thank you for allowing us to care for your child.  As always, please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns
Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School
